

Dear fellow alumni/ae,

The academic year is nearing its end and that means it is time to come together for our annual end of the season Heuriger. This year we are joining forces with our friends from Stanford, Georgetown and Oxbridge.

We will meet on

Thursday, June 27th 2019 at 19:00 at the Heurigen "Feuerwehr Wagner", Grinzinger Straße 53, 1190 Wien.

This year's event will certainly again be an excellent opportunity to meet many interesting people and to enjoy a pleasant summer evening.

Our usual rules will apply: Everybody pays for their own drinks and food. Bring along the family and any guests you want to. Spread the word among Ivy Leaguers, especially those who happen to be in Vienna for a short stay.

We are looking forward to many of you joining us - this has always been a fun gathering and drawn quite a crowd!!

Sincerely, Antoinette, Michael and Tommy

Alexander Schwartz c/o ARACON Consulting GmbH, Am Rudolfsplatz, Gölsdorfgasse 3/9, A-1010 Vienna Tel +43.1.996 2079, Fax +43.1.996 20 7910, e-mail: alexander.schwartz@araon.at

Monika Hoffmann c/o viable GmbH, Burggasse 7-9/16, A-1070 Vienna e-mail: monika.hoffmann@viable.at

Paul Schörghofer c/o Frotz Riedl Rechtsanwälte, Schottengasse 10/12, A-1010 Vienna

Andreas Baumgartner c/o Universität Wien, Schottenbastei 10-16, A-1010 Vienna e-mail: abaumgartner@llm17.law.harvard.edu